
This week it has been great seeing lots of new and
intriging places that you enjoy reading in. Examples

include boats in life vests, tumble dryers and lots of
other weird and magical places. We can’t wait to be
picking out the winner on Monday the 3rd February. 

Mr McHale Like and follow us on Facebook Mrs Kingdon

This week we have had another great week of
learning which has been wonderful to see. We are

looking forward to our community event next week
on the 3rd at 2 pm in the hall where key staff

members, the police and the council are joining us for
a cuppa and a chat to talk about the work we are

doing to make the victoria an even better place to
be... 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR VICE PRINCIPALS

Well-done to 1/2MH and
3/4OK who will be spending
next week with Biscuit Bear!
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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 92.48%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins
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Number of
lates this week

ONLY people named as an authorised collectee on Arbor will be
permitted to collect children. 

*Staff will check on Arbor before releasing. 
*The named people must be 16 years or older.

*Passwords are no longer valid

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-
us/articles/360010537797-Add-new-guardians-and-contacts-

for-your-child-on-the-Parent-Portal-and-Parent-App

This can be done by going to profile > guardian dETAILS> Add
guardian. 

COLLECTING
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VPA participated in the KS2
Wellspring football league -

playing against Barnsley
Springwell. 

The team battled the elements,
played extremely well, and

secured three points, ADVANCING to
second in the league.
WELL DONE VPA!!!!

PLayLEADERSPLayLEADERS
Huge shoutout to the VPA playleaders who

have  completed their training and are
now successfully running a range of

play-based activities for the children at
break and lunchtimes. 

The playleaders are planning, preparing
and delivering play-based sessions which

are developing organisational
communication skills within a Playleader.
Week one has been a huge success and we

look forward to watching them grow from
strength to strength





Monday AMMonday AM
Parent/Toddler group - with drinks and biscuits every week
Monday PMMonday PM

Parent/Child Sessions- Including Dads/Uncles/Grandads/Cook & Eat, and
Crafting.

Friday amFriday am
Weekly Food Pantry Collection

Wednesday AmWednesday Am
Positive Regard- 12th Feb, 26th Feb, 12th March, 18th March
Friday AMFriday AM

Coffee Morning

Monday 13th JanMonday 13th Jan
Year 4 MTC with Mr McHale @ 2.15 pm - 3 pm
Wednesday 12th FebWednesday 12th Feb

Online Safety with Mr McHale @ 2 pm

AS PART OF OUR PASTORAL TEAM, MRS WEBBER VPA’S FAMILY SUPPORT WORKER, IS ALWAYS READY TO HELP. IF YOU
FEEL YOU MAY NEED GUIDANCE OR HELP WITH THINGS SUCH AS BUDGETING, FOOD OR AN EAR TO LISTEN PLEASE

CONTACT THE SCHOOL OR MRS WEBBER DIRECTLY ON 07561602202 

PARENT/CARER WORKSHOPS

13
Jan

14
Jan

29
Jan

4
Feb

13
Feb

14
Feb Training Day, School closed to pupils

Last Day of School for Half Term

11
Feb Rounders/Qwik Cricket Tournament

EYFS Canon Hall Farm Trip

EYFS Church Trip

Dodgeball Competition @ Ebor Gardens

Year 5 Synagogue Trip

Events Calendar


